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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 

 

 

 

20th September, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers   
 
European Day of Language 
 
The School will be holding a European Day of Language on Thursday, 26th September. 
 
Children will be allowed to come to school dressed in colours of the flag for their year group :  
 

EYFS   (England)   red, white, blue 

Year 1 (France)  red, white, blue   Year 2 (Italy)  red, white, green 

Year 3 (Spain)  red, yellow Year 4 (Greece)  blue, white   

Year 5 (Holland)  red, white, blue     Year 6 (Ireland)  orange, white, green 

 

There is no cost for this event, and there will be different activities for EYFS and Years 1 – 6, 
along with the opportunity to taste different foods from around Europe.  If your child has any 
food tolerances or allergies to any specific foods, please let the class teacher know. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss S. Hayes 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

